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“Lest the Lord has forgiven you, so must you also forgive others” 
Colossians 3.13 

This week’s value: Forgiveness 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have had a busy week at school preparing for 
our Harvest Festival at St Stephen’s next 
Wednesday at 1.45pm. The children have been 
practising their singing and dancing as well as 
building their understanding of the meaning of 
Harvest. Myself, the teachers and children are very 
much looking forward to sharing with you next 
week. 
 
In Collective Worship, we looked at the value of 
forgiveness. The children in Year 6 read a play to 
the rest of the school to help them to make links 
between what is written in the Bible and 
experiences that we may have today. 
 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for parents 
evening. It was great to see you in school. I will be 
sending a short survey out next week to ask for 
feedback. As a staff we have realised the need for 
a longer appointment. If you were unable to meet 
with the teachers, please make an appointment to 
see them before the half-term break.  
 
Tomorrow is our grounds clean-up day. We are 
looking forward to seeing as many of you here as 
possible and time you can give would be very 
much appreciated.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend,  
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 
Headteacher 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Saturday 8th October 
Animal Enclosure Maintenance Day 
9am-12pm 
 
Tuesday 11th October 
Year 5 Heatree information session 
3.30pm 
 

Wednesday 12th October 
Harvest Festival – St. Stephen’s Church  
1.45pm 
 

Thursday 13th October 
Bulb planting in Coombe Woods - Yr 3 
Tea and Talk 2.45pm 
 
Friday 14th October 
Bulb planting in Coombe Woods - Yr 5 
 
Monday 17th October 
Nasal Flu vaccinations 
 
Thursday 20th October 
Year 3 Stone Age Day 
 
Friday 21st October 
Reception Class – Superhero dress up day 
Last day of half term 
 
Monday 31st October 
Back to school 

 

 

 

 

 



Achievement Awards 
 

Molly-Mae in Reception Class deserves the 
achievement award this week for her 
determination to write her name properly. She has 
been practising in school and at home to get it 
right, well done!  
 
Harper in Year 1 has been working very hard with 
her writing, phonics and reading and created some 
fantastic work. She is also very kind and helpful 
with all of her friends. What a super Year 1 role 
model, well done Harper. 
 
Isabella in Year 2 has worked really hard on her 
writing this week. She produced a wonderful piece 
of writing about her magic bed and remembered 
all her full stops and capital letters. Keep up the 
good work Isabella!! 
 
Anthony in Year 3 for his amazing efforts in writing 
his instructions of 'How to wash a woolly 
mammoth'. 
 
Jazmine in Year 4 has been an absolute superstar 
this week. She’s always ready to learn and shows 
me how she can listen carefully. Well done.  
 
Lexi in Year 5 worked really hard to write 
informative and detailed instructions for making a 
replica wattle and daub panel! We used it as a 
class to see how we could improve our own 

writing! Well done Lexi! 😊 
 
Amelia in Year 6 is a very determined young lady 
who always strives for perfection across the 
curriculum.  She did really well in her SATs practice 
papers and that is down to her good work ethic 
and resilience.  You are such a good role model for 
the school Amelia! 

Value Awards 
 

Isabel in Reception Class is very forgiving towards 
others. She is kind-hearted and will forgive those 
who need it and is also able to say she is sorry. You 
are a star Isabel.  
 
Oscar in Year 1 for being a good friend to all his 
classmates and showing forgiveness, kindness and 
generosity in class and on the playground. Well 
done Oscar. 
 
Emily in Year 2 always shows forgiveness towards 
her friends and is so kind and caring. She even said 
that Mrs. Oakes made some yummy welsh cakes - 
which was very kind! 
 
Isla B in Year 3 is a kind and forgiving young girl, 
she is a fantastic role model for others. 
 
Joshua in Year 4 is such a kind-hearted young man 
who never holds onto a grudge. 
In fact – even this week- he had to forgive Mrs 
Jones for accidentally bumping a trombone onto 
his head! 
 
Ella in Year 5 was extremely forgiving to Mr Hill 
when he missed giving her a new handwriting pen! 

Sorry Ella and thank you for forgiving me! 😊 
 
Riley H and Oliver in Year 6 for showing maturity 
when talking through their disagreement, forgiving 
each other, and being great friends again.   
 

 

Sports Report 

Boys football Vs Burraton  

A great start to the season for the boys with a brilliant 9-0 win against Burraton. Goals came from Isaac (5), Finley (2) 

and Matthew E (2). This was a great warm-up match for the County Finals being held today in Truro. Good luck boys. 

Arena Football Girls League 

Two games for the girls this week. A good 2-0 win against Stoke Climsland with Jess scoring both and then a very 

entertaining 0-0 draw against SRG. These results keep us top of the League. 

 



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have been busy practising for 
the Harvest Festival and reflecting on 
what we have and how we can give to 
those in need.  We have been thinking 
about ‘Wonderful World’ and the 
people or things which make us 
happy.  They have produced some 
outstanding sketches of fruits and 
vegetables which will form part of our 
harvest display. 

Reception class loved using apples 
from the woods to make an apple 
crumble last week. They also 
enjoyed swapping with Year 6 for 
our first reading buddies session. 
They have also been busy in their 
maths group and doing art, 
practising swirls. 

 

 

This week, Year 4 have been busy 

continuing their unicorn English work. We 

have been interviewing and filming unicorn 

experts in the woods. In science, Year 4 

carried out experiments to show ways in 

which we can see sound.  

 

Year 5 have been using Anglo-Saxon building techniques in history and DT; 

started our new maths topic on addition and subtraction; have written 

detailed instructions about how to wattle and daub(!) and have been 

perfecting our Brythonic Celtic harvest song! 

 

This week in Year 3 we have been making 

woolly mammoths in order to learn how to 

follow instructions. We then wrote our 

instructions using this knowledge. Along 

with this we were writing a class poem for 

harvest next week, for which we 

also created a beautiful collage. In maths 

we have been adding using place value and 

number facts.  Finally, in science we learned 

all about fossil formation and Mary Anning. 

 

This week Year 1 have been planning 

and writing their own story based 

around 'The Tiger who came to tea'. 

They have also been using the crocodile 

toy in Maths to help them learn about 

the less than and greater than 

symbols. In Science they have been 

sorting animals into different groups 

and in PSHE we have been celebrating 

being proud of ourselves for different 

achievements. 

This week Year 2 have been very busy 

writing some wonderful stories based on 'The 

Magic Bed' story. The children have been 

using some super language as they write and 

perfecting their amazing handwriting. In 

Maths we have continued their place value 

work and have been amazing with number 

lines. We have been practising for our 

harvest performance in RE. We have enjoyed 

exploring and learning about Wales, including 

making some welsh cakes on the fire.  
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